
                               
 
May 2, 2003 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, Va. 22101 
 
Dear Application Reviewer, 
 
This letter is to request a Class II Permissive change to the REMEC amplifier (DPA4040G GSM).   This 
product has been approved originally under the FCC ID: I2ODPA4040G. 
 
The following changes have been made: 
 

1) Change in frequency range.  The correct frequency range is 1930.3 – 1989.8 MHz. 
 

A new report has been uploaded to reflect the change stated in this letter. 
 
We, the original grantee, declare that no other changes have been made to the DPA4040G GSM Amplifier, 
other than those specified above. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Juan Martinez 
Sr. EMC Engineer 
Elliott Laboratories 


